
Direct Support ProfessionalRecognition Week 
SEPTEMBER 10-16, 2017

Celebrating

Dear Colleague,As a Direct Support Professional, you offer a wide range of qualityand compassionate services each and every day to support individualswith special needs, so that they may enjoy a more independent andenriched life. To the individuals under our care, you are a friend,
caregiver, life coach and teacher – someone who is always there
to be compassionate, responsible and a lifelong advocate.  Out of respect for your work and profession, we take this opportunity
to recognize you for the immeasurable difference you make eachand every day in the lives of people in your care.On behalf of our Board of Directors, and all of us at WellLife Network,thank you for your dedication and commitment for the vital workyou perform each day.  With sincere apprecation,
Alan M. Weinstock              Sherry Tucker                   Shavone Hamilton
CEO  President Chief Operating Officer 


